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The Denton County Master Gardener Association (DCMGA) website supports the association’s mission to 

educate and engage county residents in implementing research-based horticultural and environmental 

practices that create sustainable gardens, landscapes, and communities. Our website provides links (i.e., 

the network connection to other websites and digital content) that extend our users’ access to relevant 

horticultural and educational resources. We strive to choose to link to external websites whose content 

is appropriate to the purposes of DCMGA and our website.  

Linked websites are not under the control of DCMGA. A link does not constitute an endorsement of the 

content, viewpoint, accuracy, opinions, policies, products, services, or accessibility of that website. When 

a link takes the user to an external website, policies governing the DCMGA website (e.g., privacy, data 

collection, security, etc.) no longer apply. Users are subject to the external website’s policies. Questions 

or issues related to the external website should be directed to the organization or webmaster of that 

website.  

If you find that one of the links on our website no longer works, please email 

dcmga.webmaster@gmail.com. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Texas A&M AgriLife Extension provides equal opportunities in its programs and employment to all 

persons, regardless of race, color, sex, religion, national origin, disability, age, genetic information, 

veteran status, sexual orientation, or gender identity. The Texas A&M University System, U.S. 

Department of Agriculture and the County Commissioners Courts of Texas Cooperating 


